

May 27, 2022

Dr. Wenqing Hu Mathematics & Statistics CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Dr. Hu:

I am pleased to inform you that you will be granted tenure and promoted to Associate Professor, effective September 1, 2022.

I extend my personal congratulations to you on your accomplishments and look forward to your continued strong contributions to Missouri S&T in teaching, research, and service.

Sincerely,

Mohammad Dehghani, Ph.D.

Chancellor

MMD:chg

cc: Dr. Colin Potts, Provost

Dr. Kate Drowne, Interim Vice Provost and Dean

Dr. John Singler, Interim Chair

Cindi Nelson, Chief Human Resources Officer